
Franklin Disability Commission 

1000 Central Park Ter. 

Franklin, MA   02038 

Regular Meeting of the Board 

8/3/17 @7:00 PM 

 

PRESENT:  Mary O’Neill, Chairman  -  Michael Furillo – Martha Murray – Lorraine McLaughlin  - Debbie Bean, Clerk 

ABSENT :  Karen Gordon, Vice-Chairman, Gus Brown, ADA Coordinator 

 A motion was made and carried to accept July minutes.    

 

Old Business: 

Rockland Trust-  Mary gave copies of all our correspondence to Gus Brown. He will follow up with the bank and advise 

on any change of status. 

 

Lisa Audette:  Mary sent a thank you note for the meeting held explaining the system.  Lorraine gave a presentation of 

the information given to us.  All members were given a copy of Lorraine’s notes. 

Restaurant Info:  Randy is compiling data for our project regarding restaurants in Franklin as far as accessibility for 

handicapped patrons.  He will follow up next meeting. 

Handicap swing:  Still awaiting status from DPW regarding construction of a new base for the swing. 

Senior Expo:  Only information currently available is the date.  October 6th. 

 

New Business: 

MA Office on Disabilities is having an Employment Summit on Sep. 15th for anyone interested. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM 

Next Meeting September 7, 2017 

Respectfully submitted, Debbie Bean 


